1st Ballywatt Company of The Boys' Brigade 75th Anniversary Celebrations

Dear Past Member 14/10/17

You will be interested to know that next year, 2018, is an important year for the Company as it marks the 75th Anniversary of its formation. A small Committee has been formed to consider ways in which this significant Anniversary could be marked. The Company Display, which will have a few "Old Boy" items will be held in the Moore Memorial Hall on Thursday 29th March 2018 time tbc. We have plans for a dinner to be held on Friday 18th May 2018 in our church halls, food to be provided by an outside catering company. Our events will be concluded by a Thanksgiving Service in our Church on 20th May 2018 commencing at 19 00. The service will be conducted by the Rev. Ross Collins Minister of Ballywatt PCI and Company Chaplain.

A choir of "Old Boys" will lead the praise. If you would be willing to help with the Choir, please contact John Campbell 02820741532.

We are also planning to have an anniversary badge and booklet which will include some history of the company and a number of photographs. If you have any memorable BB stories which would be suitable for inclusion in our booklet, please forward a.s.a.p. for consideration.

We would be grateful if you would complete the information sheet below and return your response to

D McClure, 10 Seneirl Rd, Bushmills BT57 8TR or email bb@ballywatt.com or 07790865082

I would be interested in attending the Inspection & Display on 28th March 2018 Yes / No I would be interested in attending the Anniversary dinner on 18th May 2018 Yes / No I would be bringing a partner with me to the Anniversary dinner on 18th May 2018 Yes / No I would be interested in attending the Service of Thanksgiving on 20th May 2018 Yes / No I would be interested in buying an Anniversary Badge Yes / No I would be interested in buying an Anniversary Booklet Yes / No

Any profits raised from our events will be used within the Company to ensure that all boys will have a memorable 75th Anniversary year.

Further information will be made available on the Ballywatt.com website (look under notices)

It is important that we get a response in the very near future to enable us to make plans.

Thank you for taking time to read this letter.

Kindest regards

Drew McClure Chairperson of "BB75 Committee"